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NOTICE OF TERMINATION 
 

DECEMBER 8, 2022  SPECIAL MEETING AND RULE MAKING 
NEW MEXICO HOME INSPECTORS BOARD 

 
The New Mexico Home Inspectors Board is providing notice of termination of the Special Board Meeting and Rule 
Making scheduled for December 8, 2022, at 9 a.m. at the Regulation and Licensing Department offices, 5500 San 
Antonio Drive, Albuquerque, New Mexico.  
 
The notice of the Special Board Meeting and Rule Hearing was published on November 8, 2022  in Volume 
XXXIII, Issue 21 of the New Mexico Register.  
 
Notice of the Special Board Meeting and Rule Hearing was also published on the Regulation and Licensing 
Department website, and the New Mexico Sunshine Portal.  Notice of the Special Board Meeting and Rule Hearing 
was also provided to the New Mexico Legislative Council Service. 
 
The purpose of the rule hearing was to consider and adopt rules pursuant to legislative mandates in House Bill 120 
and Senate Bill 2 enacted by the 2021 legislature and the State Court of Appeals action on a joint stipulation by the 
Home Inspectors Board and the Examination Board of Professional Home Inspectors (EBPHI) dba National Home 
Inspectors Examination for a stay of enforcement of rules adopted by the Board on November 29, 2021.  
 
The rule hearing will be re-scheduled by the Home Inspectors Board at a future date determined by the Board. 
 


